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May 30, 2023  
   
Mr. Bill Tuten 
County Administrator, Charleston County 
4045 Bridge View Drive 
North Charleston, South Carolina 29405 
 
RE: PEG Channel Programming Advisory 
   
Dear Mr. Tuten:  
  
We are committed to keeping you and our customers informed about programming updates in 
the City of Charleston. Accordingly, please note the following change:  
 

• Effective June 4, 2023, the PEG channel in the City of Charleston will cease operations.  
  
If I can be of any further assistance, please contact me at 251.259.8657 or 
shaneak_brown@comcast.com.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Shaneak Brown  
Manager, Government & Regulatory Affairs  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


